
Notice #5: 16/10/17

Hello families!

My gosh!! The camp is here!!!

For those of you coming this year, please join us for a Family
Meeting (as above) at the Infant Jesus Parish Hall. We will
orientate you to what’s in store for the camp weekend.☺

By the way… there are still 3 spots for families of 3, or 4 spots for
families of 2 up for grabs! Let us know!!

Email David at David.p.johns@gmail.com with your interest.

FAMILY MEETING
6:30pm Wednesday, 25th October 2017

mailto:tongpoh75@gmail.com

